
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birkby Infant & Nursery School      
Blacker Road, Birkby, 

Huddersfield, 

HD1 5HQ 
 

Tel: 01484 223969 

E-Mail:  office.birkbyinf@kirkleeseducation.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Diana Wilson 

  Thursday 16th March 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
In Reception next week, we are learning about past and present. We will be talking about how the 
children have changed from when they were a baby to now. Please send a baby photo of your child 
into school so that we can see how much the children have changed.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
Reception Team 
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